
May29, 2015 

Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission 
P.P Box 1046, Station B 
280 Slater Street 
Ottawa, ON 
K1 P 5S9 Canada 

Re: Nordion Comments on CNSC Discussion Paper OIS-14·02 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

The purpose of this memorandum is to communicate comments from Nordion (Canada) Inc. on the 
CNSC Discussion Paper DIS-14-09, •Modernizing the CNSC's Regulations", originally provided to 
Nordion via e-mail on November 17, 2014. [1) 

At this time, Nordion does not have any feedback to provide the CNSC on DIS-14-02, however 
Nordion will continue to monitor the CNSC's ongoing efforts to update its framework for regulating the 
nuclear sector in Canada. 

Nordion is currently working through its re-licensing process and if the Commission renews the 
Nordion Class 1 B license, Nordion will have for the first time an associated License Condition 
Handbook (LCH). As such, Nordion may have comments at future opportunities, once the LCH has 
been issued and Nordion has assessed the regulatory framework for its licensing requirements as 
set-out in the LCH. 

Sincerely, 

?J a.Dtl-L 
Paul A. D'Aubin 
Senior EHS Compliance Specialist 
QA EHS Compliance 
Nordion (Canada) Inc. 

[1] Email from CNSC (info@cnsc) to Nordion (J. Kavanagh) entitled "The public is invited to 
comment on CNSC regulatory modernization discussion paper", November 17, 2014. 
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